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UPDATE 09.25.15 

Investigators have identified the deceased female as Alexandra Senesi, W/F, 02/25/92, a resident 

of the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

This investigation is ongoing and the circumstances surrounding this death are unknown at this 

time. 
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is urged to contact Detective Juan Cabrera at 

954-828-5581 or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
 

 

ORIGINAL 09.23.15  

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is actively investigating a body found in the water. The 

body was discovered in the Atlantic Ocean near the area of East Oakland Park Boulevard and 

North Ocean Boulevard, in the City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 

On September 23
rd 

at approximately 7:20 AM, the Fort Lauderdale Police Department received a 

call regarding a body drifting in the ocean. Officers from the Fort Lauderdale Police Department 

Marine Unit responded to the area where they located and removed the unresponsive female from 

the water, and in an abundance of caution began performing CPR. The officers continued CPR as 

they transported the female by police boat to the Fort Lauderdale Police Marina located at 1784 

SE 15
th

 Street, where the vessel was met by Fort Lauderdale Fire Department Rescue units who 

pronounced the female deceased.  
 

This investigation is ongoing and the circumstances surrounding this death are unknown at this 

time. 
 

The identity of this deceased female is not yet being released pending notification of next-of-kin.     
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is urged to contact Detective Juan Cabrera at 

954-828-5581 or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
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